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CIRCULAR NO.20/2020

TO : ALL MEMBERS

PARLIAMENT EXTENDS STATE OF EMERGENCY FOR FURTHER TWO (2) MONTHS

We inform that the National Parliament yesterday extended the State of Emergency for another
two (2) months. However, the 14-day lockdown that started on 23 March ends on 6th of April
(Monday) and travel within the country is expected to resume on Tuesday next week. However,
the ban on international travel remains and the international borders remain locked.

The Controller of the State of Emergency and Police Commissioner David Manning is expected
announce more details of the uplifting of the lockdown and further announcements of the key
measures that will be in place during the 2 months extension of the SOE.

Once that information becomes available, we will circulate it to the membership.

The Federation will endeavor to keep the membership informed of essential information when it
becomes available.

Yours Sincerely,

Executive Director



